
 
 

 

Sunday, January 9, 2022 
  

JANUARY SERVICE CHANGE 
Changes to #6, #8, #9 and #22 

 
MCT will be altering several bus routes to better serve passengers, 
effective Sunday, January 9, 2022. Routes affected include the #6 
Roxana- Pontoon Beach Shuttle, #8 Central Shuttle, #9 
Washington Shuttle, and the #22 University Shuttle. 

For complete information on the changes visit mct.org, call 618-797-
INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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